
ALD MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

This month staff attended training with Hopeful
Futures focusing on Autism, Learning Disability
and an introduction to PBS. Jay was also present
for some of the training and he talked about
what it is like to have Autism and a Learning
Disability.

Jacob (PBS Lead) and Rachel (Quality Director)
have been running workshops around positive
behaviour support, physical health and the use
of PRN.

This month we hosted a Halloween
party for the people we support. 

It was amazing to see the people we
support come together, enjoying the
music and food!

We had good feedback and hope to
organise more of these events in the
future.

Thank you everyone who came!

The highlight of the month was having our first
ALD party! We got into the Halloween theme
by having a disco and dressing up!

TRAINING AND WORKSHOPS

www.ald-support.co.uk

PARENT MEET UP

OCTOBER 2024

MAKATON SIGN OF THE MONTH NEW ROLE!

We hosted a parent meet up in our new
office, thank you to all those who
attended! We appreciate your feedback -
especially in regards to location, times
and dates to help us plan the next meet
up.

HALLOWEEN! 

We are excited to
share that Kerida is
now the Operations
Manager at ALD
Support!



ALD Halloween party


